
 

This notice is a direction of the Harbour Master pursuant to section 232 of the Marine Safety Act 2010 (Vic) 
The requirements of section 232(2) have been taken into account. 

Ports Victoria Notices to Mariners can be downloaded from the website, www.vicports.vic.gov.au 

Victorian Notice to Mariners 
The following Notice to Mariners is published for general information 

Australia – Victoria 
No. 113 (T) - 2024 

PORT OF MELBOURNE  
SWANSON DOCK WEST 

PORTAINER CRANE REMEDIATION WORKS 
 

Date: 12 March 2024 

Refers: N/A 

Details: Mariners are advised that Portainer crane remediation works at Swanson 
Dock West will commence 13 March 2024 for approximately 5 weeks. 
 
Portainer crane P9 will be positioned at chainage 578 – 608m with the boom 
remaining up for the duration of the works.  
 
Vessels berthing at Swanson Dock 2 West and 3 West berths will maintain a 
minimum 22m separation from the north and south legs of the crane. 
 
Mooring service providers will have access to mooring bollards outside of the 
works area.  
 
Works will be conducted during daylight hours only. 
 
Works supervisor may be contacted on 0429 854 142. 
 
For further information, please email the Navigation Services department at 
NavigationServices@ports.vic.gov.au or contact Melbourne VTS on 9644 9700.  
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Further notice: Further notice will be issued. 

                                                                                                                   
David Tilsley 

 Deputy Harbour Master 
 Navigation Services 
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